Kadriorg, March 22, 2021

Dear Colleague,

On the occasion of the 200<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the Hellenic Republic on March 25, I wish to convey my sincere congratulations to you and to the people of Greece.

I am looking forward to participate the Delphi Economic Forum VI virtually, in a manner characterizing the time of the pandemic. I hope cooperation between our countries will be further enhanced in the areas of mutual interest after we have conquered the global challenge that has posed an enormous pressure on societies around the globe. I am certain that the good relations as well as cooperation within the European Union, NATO, the United Nations and other international organizations will continue to intensify in the future.

Please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of my highest consideration as well as my best wishes for the welfare and prosperity of the Hellenic Republic and its people.

Yours sincerely,

Kersti Kaljulaid

Her Excellency
Ms Katerina Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic
ATHENS